
 

 
 

 
Dear Customs Communications Corner Client                                                                         Monday 23 April 2018 
                                                                                                      

We have lots to celebrate at GTS!  
 
On Friday 20th April, SARS went live with RCG, its new Electronic Cargo Reporting System which will be able to track the 
movement of cargo coming into and leaving the country. The paperless cargo reporting system will provide Customs 
officials with the capability of tracking goods from beginning to end.  
 
We can proudly report that our clients’ trucks were the first to seamlessly cross the Border posts at Skilpadshek, 
Kopfontein, Maseru Bridge and Lebombo. 
 
The vehicles that were dispatched for Namibia and Botswana were the first vehicles to be processed on the new RCG 
system and also the first vehicles in the Free State region to cross over on the new SARS RCG system.   
 
This was a momentous occasion and the culmination of the modernisation journey that started in 2010, with NCAP RCG 
going live on 20 April 2018. 
 
A huge THANK YOU to our clients, logistics partners and the GTS and Africlearing teams for making this a reality! 
 
Below photos – 
The team hard at work late Friday night with the RCG cut-over. 
Trucks and Automated Manifest at the Border. 
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